
 

MADELINE ROIMISHER MEMORIAL CHESED COMMITTEE REPORT 
 

Justin Rubinstein, on behalf of the OJC Board of Trustees, and Bryna Schoenbart, on 
behalf of the Chesed Committee, would like to extend their 
 

CONDOLENCES TO: 
Eileen Rogers, beloved wife of Barnett Rogers z”l 
 

CONGRATULATIONS TO: 
Beth and Michael Small upon their daughter Lila becoming a Bat Mitzvah 
Steven Rebecca Shefsky upon their daughter Leah becoming a Bat Mitzvah 
Justin and Lauren Rubinstein upon their daughter Hadley becoming a Bat Mitzvah 
Linda and David Schept upon their grandson Ethan becoming a Bar Mitzvah 
Harriet Wolf upon her grandson becoming a Bar Mitzvah 
Carol Segal upon  her grandson becoming a Bar Mitzvah 
Arlene and David Cox upon the marriage of their grandson Mitchell to Shayal 
Ellen and Steve Abrams upon the marriage of their son Mitchell to Shayal 
Debra & Stan Kronberg upon their granddaughter Micaella graduating Suma Cum Laude  
        from the University of Miami 
Bill Boehm upon his granddaughter Lauren graduation and receiving her Masters 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO: 
Jeffry Horowitz (80th)       Debra Kronberg  
 

IN APPRECTIATION OF: 
Naomi Reiss & Frieda Seidner for their generosity bringing the Cantor Magda Fishman concert to 
OJC to enjoy a beautiful evening. 
Michael Edelstein for his amazing set-up for the Cantor Magda Fishman concert 
Janet Miller for preparing the deeply touching biographies of the October 7 hostages 
Herb Roimisher for his donation to the Madeline Roimisher Chesed Fund 
 

GET WELL TO: 
 

Eileen Rogers 
Fran Gersten 
Gail Walerstein 
Mark Walerstein 
Zeeva Greenberg 
Susan Kirshner  
Edna Singer 

Carmel Rosenthal 
Judy Bensimhon 
Michael Plawner 
Carol Segal 
Hillary Hazan Glass 
Deb Kronberg 
Jay Rifkin 

Barbara G. Rosen 
Frieda Seidner 
Allen Levinson 
Roberta Klammer 
Janet Miller               
Barbara Goldenberg 
Lorraine Brown 

Lloyd Fishman 
Barbara Brumer 
Jessica Turnof 
Allen Levinson 
Mimi Nemeroff 
Lita Mustacchi 
 

 

Kindly let us know if you have an event/occasion you will be celebrating, and we’ll be most 
happy to print it next month.    
 
                            -   Bryna Schoenbart  ojc.chesed@gmail.com    845-216-3532 
 


